
 

The PTA have been working hard over the last  
half-term with some amazing results… 

  

Graham James Primary Academy 

Christmas 
Fundraising 2022 

 

Christmas Fete 

   
 

£1722.93 

Christmas Cards 
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The Graham James Primary Academy PTA would like to wish all 
of our families a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

See you all in 2023! 

Thank you for  
your continued support! 


